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Hi there,
Just expressing my opinion on this aubsurd injustice.
 I have spoken to many individuals in my area and we all agree this bill is unacceptable!
 My ancestors, family, co-workers, etc have poured our blood sweat and tears in an effort to establish land we cal
call our own, a place we can work our land( heat our homes/grow our food/ attempt to earn taxable funds and just
plain have some peace from the everyday hustle and bustle of work and life in general).
 We/our ancestors have all purchased this land with hard earned money under the understanding that if our taxes are
paid and we follow regulations in place we have the right to work our land and enjoy our our lands acquired.
 No one has the right to suddenly change the rules, have more say over my land or have access or influence over my
land. Not any activist group or person of parliament.
 My vote is NO to Bill 4!
With all of the rules and regulations and restrictions we are facing at this time I am very concerned with people’s
reaction to such an injustice if the bill were to pass, people can only be pushed so far and it’s my assumption that
they will not stand for this
Thanks for the opportunity to express my opinion
Tho the fact that this is even necessary and the bill was ever even considered concerns me greatly

Sent from my iPhone
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